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METHODIST HOSPITAL.

252 East LovellStreet
Kolomazoo, Michigan 49007
(616) 383-7654

June 27,1980

Ms. Barbara G. Brooks
Licensee Operation Evaluation E ranch
Division of Technical Support

*

Office of Management and Program Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: License No. 21-13125-01
License No. SUB-1045
B ronson Methodist Hospital

i

Dear Ms. Brooks:

Encimd is our report on personnel monitoring for the calendar year 1979 as is
;equired by Paragraph 20. 407,10 CFR-20. I am sending two copies.

Please note that in your memorandum dated November 20, 1979 it was indicated
that a report sent to you by our hospital on 3/28/79 for 1978 was not received for
the " license number on the label of the attached form". Perhaps, since only one
license number was listed on our report, the querry was meant for a second

' license number. In any case, please consider that the report sent last year was
for both the 21--13125-01 license and for the SUB-1045 license. I did not think you

'

could have been wanting a report on SUB-1045, since it is for an enriched Urarium ,

shield located inside our linear accelator where no one othar than myself has I

Iaccess to it.

Anyway, the enclosed 1979 report has listed both licenses as indicated above.

Cordially,

OAb $, taw j

Charles S. Simons, Ph. D.

Radiation Safety Supervisor

cc: USNRC Document Management Branch
2) Mr. McConnell, V. Pres. Administration
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